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To whom it may concern:

We, the members of the Minot Pink Ladies, are writing to you on behalf of an organization that is
working to help men, women, and children who are currently fighting cancer in our local and
surrounding communities in a 30-mile radius around Minot.

It is estimated that 39.5% of men and women will be diagnosed with cancer at some point during their
lifetime. Cancer is among the leading causes of death worldwide with an estimated 16,850 children and
adolescents ages 0-19 will be diagnosed with cancer and 1,730 of those children and adolescents will die
of the disease.

Our organization feels strongly about our motto — “No one fights alone.” That is why we are here, to
ensure no one fights this battle alone in our community.

The organization started in 2011 in South Dakota and over the years has started multiple chapters
nationwide. Minot Pink Ladies chapter has just started in 2021. The Pink Ladies started out as an
all-ladies dart league with 100% of the proceeds going back into the local community of cancer fighters.
Over time, multiple services/fundraisers have been added to the organization to help these fighters.
Again, 100% of the proceeds raised by Minot Pink Ladies will be donated to local community fighters
within a 30-mile radius of Minot, North Dakota.

The Pink Ladies are now a national organization with our local Minot chapter currently working on
processing our 501c3.

You can be a part of the excitement of supporting our community fighters. Your donation/gift will help us
to give some assistance to families in our community fighting their battle. With your support of
donation/gift, the Pink Ladies organization/project will be able to offer more than just financial support.
We are happy to acknowledge your donation on our website, social media page, as well as our numerous
events.

| would like to thank you for considering this opportunity to partner with the Minot Pink Ladies for
raising funds. If you have any question regarding our organization or the fundraising project itself, please
feel free to contact us on our website or at minotpinkladies@gmail.com.

Thank you,

The Minot Pink Ladies



